
2019 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP AND PUBLIC HEARING IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Staff of the 
City of Rocklin will hold a public workshop on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at 1:30 p.m. 
regarding proposed amended fees for City services.   
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a public hearing 
regarding the proposed amended fees for City services on Tuesday, August 27, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.  
The public workshop and the public hearing will be held in the Rocklin Administration Building 
Council Chambers, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, CA. 
 
The purpose of the public workshop is to discuss the methodology used to develop the fees and 
seek input on the proposed amended fees for City services.  The fees discussion includes fees for 
various land use applications and environmental reports, engineering fees for engineering 
related activities, building permits, annexation fees, general administration fees, public works 
fees, fire department fees, and police department fees. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to present the proposed amended fees to the City Council 
and the public for input prior to City Council action on the resolution approving the amended 
fees for City services. 
 
Written analysis of the fee calculations are available for public review beginning August 21, 2019 
at the City of Rocklin Planning Department located at 3970 Rocklin Road (1st floor Counter). 
 
Anyone wishing to address the City Council may do so by appearing at the public hearing or by 
writing to the City Clerk at the above address prior to the day and time of the meeting. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with 
disabilities to participate in the public hearing process.  If you have special needs to allow you to 
participate, please contact our office at 625-5241 prior to the public hearing so that we may 
make reasonable accommodations. 
 
 
 
       Mona Forster 
       City Clerk 
 
 
 


